
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikkigovhaley@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 5/20/2014 9:53:18 PM
Subject: Bamberg veto

Attachments: Veto Letter for H.5024 Denmark Olar School District.doc

Governor,

Per our conversation last Friday, we have re-written the veto message regarding the tax millage for Bamberg- 
Denmark School District. Please let us know if you have any changes.

We must return the veto by midnight tomorrow, however we usually have it ready by 5:00.

Swati

Sent from Windows Mail
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